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Fellow Firefighters

It is time again for the 
newsletter; we are trying 
to do whatever we can to 
stop the phone campaign, 
by doing a BIG ELEC-
TRONIC RAFFLE.  Hope 
everyone has a chance 
to help us by buying a 
ticket.  We are doing our 
share to reduce the ex-
penses.  We have meet-
ings in the midmorning 
so this saves on having 
to get overnight room ac-
commodations.  We have 
also planned the conven-
tion to be only Friday and 
Saturday night.

We are still looking for 
someone for the Lifetime 
Achievement Award.  The 
recipient will be award-
ed at the Convention.  
Names should be submit-
ted before August 10, 
2011.  For more informa-
tion, please visit our web-
site at http://msfff.org/.  

This year was a hard year 
in the legislation.  We 
worked to oppose L.D.123 
and for the Building 
Code and any bills that 
involved the firefighters 
and the public safety of 
the people of the State of 
Maine.  If only all the fire 
organizations could work 
together we could prob-
ably may a big difference 
in the way things would 
happen in the State.  

We are involved with 
NVFC. They are at the 
same place we are, but at 
the Federal level we are 
working for the better-

ment of the fire service in 
the State of Maine and for 
the Nation.

The convention is in 
Waterville on September 
9th, 10th and 11th, 2011. 
Let’s help support the City 
of Waterville and the fire 
department.  Make sure 
to register early.  You will 

not be disappointed.  You 
can ask any of the MSFFF 
Officers for information or 
you can visit our website 
http://msfff.org/  and click 
on the link.  See you at 
the convention.

Richard A. Cyr
President, MSFFF

The MSFFF is doing a BIG ELECTRONICS RAFFLE.  
The drawing will be held November 1 - 20 with a prize 
drawn each day.  Tickets are $10.00 each and may be 

purchased from any MSFFF Vice President.   There are 20 
chances to win on each ticket.  You won’t want to miss out 

on this one.  The prizes are as follows:
 

Day 1:  XBox 360 with Kinect
Day 2:  WII Hardware Bundle

Day 3:  IPOD Touch 3rd Generation
Day 4:  Lenovo 15” Think Pad Edge

Day 5:  Kindle
Day 6:  IPAD 2nd Generation

Day 7:  Motorola P200 XLS Narrowband VHS
Day 8:  Toshiba BDX5200  3-D Blu Ray Disc 

Player
Day 9:  Kodak Easy Share Camera

Day 10:   IPAD 2nd Generation
Day 11:   XBox 360 with Kinect
Day 12:  WII Hardware Bundle

Day 13:  IPOD Touch 3rd Generation
Day 14:   Lenovo 15” Think Pad Edge

Day 15:  Kindle
Day 16:  Motorola P200 XLS Narrowband VHS
Day 17:  Toshiba BDX5200 3-D Blu Ray Disc 

Player
Day 18:   Kodak Easy Share Camera

Day 19:   IPAD 2nd Generation
Day 20:   Motorola P200 XLS Narrowband VHS

 
You can find the name of your local Vice President by 
going to our Website at Maine State Federation of Fire 

Fighters: http://msfff.org
 

Jeannie Conway, VP Knox County, MSFFF
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As part of an 
impressive con-
voy, remnants 
of the World 
Trade Center - 
a pair of steel 
beams - arrive 
in Freeport for 
a long-planned 
Sept. 11 memo-
rial
By Emma Bouthil-
lette ebouthillette@
mainetoday.com 
Staff Writer

FREEPORT − Hun-
dreds gathered 
Saturday to watch 
as two 10-foot steel 
beams rolled down 
Main Street on a 
military flatbed 
truck.

These weren’t just 
any beams, but 
part of the support 
structure for New 
York City’s World 
Trade Center, the 
twin towers that 
were destroyed in 
the terrorist attacks 
of Sept. 11, 2001.

From the ruins,  
a chance to remember

The journey the 
beams took from 
New York City to 
Maine is the culmi-
nation of a three-
year effort by the 
Masons of Freeport. 
The plan is to use 
the steel as part of 
a permanent me-
morial at the corner 
of Main and West 
streets.

“I lost a lot of 
friends that day,” 
guest speaker Lt. 
Mickey Kross, a re-
tired member of the 
New York Fire De-
partment who was 
a first responder on 
Sept. 11, told the 
crowd that gathered 
in town.

“So the fact you’re 
doing this memo-
rial, it’s very special 
to me,” he said.

Kross’ story as one 
of the survivors 
of the collapse of 
the North Tower is 
featured in a re-
cent documentary, 

“9/11: The 
Miracle of 
Stairway B.”

John Skillin, 
a member 
of the 
Masons of 
Freeport, 
said he 
was excited 
to see 
the crowd 
Saturday. 
And while 
he’s 
energized 
by the 
arrival of the 
beams, he said 
there is much more 
work to be done.

The Masons still 
need to secure final 
approval from the 
town, which Skillin 
expects to hap-
pen in June. Then, 
the memorial itself 
needs to be fabri-
cated.

The memorial will 
resemble the Twin 
Towers, similar to 
the mock design 
that already stands 
on the city-owned 
property near the 
police and fire 
station. Organiz-
ers expect it to be 
completed in time 
for a dedication cer-
emony Sept. 11, the 
10th anniversary of 
the attacks on the 
World Trade Center.

Joyce Veilleux, a 
member of the 
Freeport 9/11 Com-
mittee, said the 
dedication ceremo-
ny will tie in with 
events planned to 
commemorate the 
anniversary. She 
said she thinks the 

memorial will be-
come a destination.

“A lot of New Eng-
landers can’t make 
it down to ground 
zero, either for 
physical or emo-
tional reasons,” she 
said. “Instead they’ll 
be able to come 
here and touch a 
piece of it.”

The steel beams 
made stops through 
southern Maine on 
their way to the 
midcoast. Draped in 
an American flag, 
they were escorted 
by state and lo-
cal police, Maine’s 
Patriot Guard and 
more than 200 mo-
torcyclists.

When the convoy 
rolled into Free-
port, Kali and Sean 
Hagerty saluted.

Kali Hagerty, a 
former member of 
the Coast Guard 
and an officer with 
the Portland Police 
Department, and 
Sean Hagerty, an 
active member of 
the Coast Guard, 
said they came to 

Sue Millman of Portland, Ore., a retired 
Army Reserve nurse, spends a moment 
in quiet meditation with one of the World 
Trade Center beams transported from New 
York City to Freeport on Saturday for use 
in a Sept. 11 memorial. Photos by Derek 
Davis/Staff Photographer

Among those speaking at 
Saturday’s event in Freeport 
were Lt. Mickey Kross, left, a 
retired New York City fire-
fighter, and U.S. Sen. Olympia 
Snowe.
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WALDO:
Richard Libby

Winterport
223-8897

WASHINGTON:
Wayne Seeley

Edmond Township
726-4674

YORK NO.:
James T. Howard

Biddeford
284-6989

YORK SO.:
Mark Gay

York Beach
363-4254

LEGAL REP.:
Bill Vickerson

Portland
775-5200

YEARBOOK:
Mark Pierce

Hampden
862-4426

ACCOUNTANT:
Fred Brewer, CPA

Bath
443-9759

National 9/11 NYC flag that was at York Beach Fire Dept. It is on a tour throughout the 
Country making one stop in each state to be fully repaired and be on display back in New 
York City by the 10th anniversary this year. 

NYC Flag
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County News

Herby and Eileen Clark from Charlotte Fire Department 
receiving a plaque on May 28th for their endless ser-
vice to the fire department. Herby has been a member 
for over 50 years and Eileen has been president of the 
auxiliary since it started. Chief Dana Hatton and their 
Grandson Bobby presented them with the award.

Charlotte Fire Department held a retirement party for 
Arthur Carter who retired from the fire department 
and EMS after many years of service. Pictured below 
are Arthur, wife Cynthia and fire chief Dana Hatton. 
Chief Hatton thanked Arthur for his years of service 
and all of the work he has done for the department 
including writing many successful grant applications 
for various equipment.

Charlotte Fire Department

Pictured above is David Wilder with a plaque presented 
to him for 15 years as Chief of Dennys River Volunteer 
Fire Department. David is still active in the depart-
ment but resigned as chief on December 31, 2010. 
He has been active in the department for 50 years , 
starting when he was still in school. His father Robert 
Wilder, Jr. was chief of the department for many years 
and David’s son Jeff is also an active member of the 
department.

Dennys River Volunteer Fire Department

Eastern Fire Department has a new E One pumper 
1250 gallon pump and 1800 gallon tank.

Eastern Fire Department

Great Wass Island
Lightning ignites, destroys seasonal home

BY SHARON KILEY MACK, BDN STAFF

— A lightning strike early Thursday morning destroyed 
a large seasonal home owned by the Pellegrini family 
of Holden.

The fire was reported at about 5 a.m. when a local 
lobsterman spotted the blaze from the sea while he 
was pulling his traps. The home was owned by Dr. 
Joan Pellegrini, a trauma surgeon from Holden. She 
said Thursday that about 14 people, including rela-
tives from Alaska, had been on the island during the 
day Wednesday for a family graduation ceremony and 
lobster feed. Everyone left in the evening.

Pellegrini, who returned to the scene Thursday morn-
ing, said lightning struck a large tree at the front of 
the seaside home on Carver Industry Road during a 
raging thunderstorm early Thursday. Its force not only 
exploded the tree, but also dug a trench through the 
soil into the home. Pellegrini said the home, built in 
2006, is a total loss and the family is insured. 

“The only thing that survived was the captain’s bell 
on the deck,” she said. Pellegrini said she is also a 
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County News cont’d

stained-glass artist and was particularly saddened by 
the loss of a window depicting blue herons that was 
constructed of more than 500 separate pieces of glass. 
Dozens of her other artworks were also lost.

Six departments responded because of fears the fire 
would spread up-island due to high winds. Jonesport, 
Beals, Jonesboro, Addison, Columbia and Columbia 
Falls fire departments came, as well as Moosabec Am-
bulance. No one was at home and no one was injured.

Pellegrini said the home held many fond memories. 
“We will definitely rebuild,” she said. She said she is a 
bit shellshocked after viewing the destruction Thurs-
day morning, but wanted to praise the local firefight-
ers and people of Beals and Great Wass islands.

“They were amazing. Imagine all those firefighters 
scrambling out of bed at 5:30 in the morning,” she 
said. “People offered us rooms to stay in for the sum-
mer while we rebuild. Someone at the scene gave me 
their coat. Everyone has been incredibly caring and 
generous.”

7th Hancock County Fire Academy 

The Hancock County Firefighter’s Association 7th 
Hancock County Fire Academy graduating class will be 
recognized at graduation on May 29th at 6 p.m. at the 
Ellsworth High School, for their dedication and hard 
work. The graduating class has 21 students from 8 
Hancock County towns, one from Washington County 
and seven from Penobscot County.

The students, instructors and the committee have 
been involved in this year’s Academy every other 

Hancock County

weekend from the first of January to May 22. On June 
14, the students will sit for their written FFI & II state 
test and on Saturday, June 19th, they will sit for their 
FFI & II practical test at the Ellsworth Training Center.

The students in this year’s class are: Dedham-Lucerne 
VFD − Kevin Bonefas & James Johnston; Ellsworth 
Fire − Chad Davis; Hancock VFD − Bryton Nickerson, 
Justin Kane, Taylor Trombley; Isleford − Richard How-
land; Southwest Harbor − Jennifer Martel; Sullivan − 
Luke Higgins & Ryan Daley; Trenton VFD − Aaron Gra-
ham; Tremont VFD − Heath Higgins & Keith Higgins; 
Hancock County Airport − Tyler Kennedy & Shawn 
McVay; Milbridge VFD − Ethan Hatt; Orrington Fire − 
Chad Bean & Graham Davis; Old Town Fire − Karen 
Landry; Bangor Fire − Chris Kulbe, Patrick Heathcote, 
Benjamin Morey, and Stan Grass.

During the 12 weekend program, the students 
received instruction from local and state career and 
volunteer firefighters in both a classroom as well 
as hand on instructions. In order to meet the skills 
objectives, the student were trained in property 
conservation, forcible entry, ventilation, self contained 
breathing apparatus and other firefighting skills, 
including safety and survival. The students took part 
in a class A burn in Ellsworth where they were able to 
utilize a donated house for ventilation, forcible entry 
and live burns. The students were in Franklin for their 
Class B burns where over 600 gals of propane was 
burned for invigorating experience.

Again, this year’s students also were able to receive 
certification in first aid and CPR, Hazmat Operations 
and Wild land Fire Fighting − G130/190, all of which 
were above and beyond the Jones and Bartlett curricu-
lum.

Lead instructor Kevin Bland led the main instructors: 
Daryl Clark, Gary Saunders, Richard Tupper, Dennis 
Nadeau, Jim Metcalf, Randy Lowe, Robert Dorr & Kevin 
Stradley.

The Hancock County Fire Academy has, in the last 
seven years, graduated over 170 students represent-
ing over 20 Hancock County towns and two island 
communities plus Washington and Penobscot Counties.

This program has been highly successful partly due to 
the dedication from the instructors and the support 
from the Hancock County Commissioners & Chiefs, fire 
department members and area businesses. Each town 
recognizes the importance of this academy as it en-
ables the students to stay close to home and get some 
top notch training with fellow county members, all who 
could be calling for mutual aid help from the state’s 
oldest county wide mutual aid agreement.

A great job by all students, instructors, county com-
missioners, fire chiefs and all those behind the scenes 
helping to make this academy the success it has be-
come. THANK YOU ALL!!

BDN PHOTO BY SHARON KILEY MACK

Dr. Joan Pelligrini of Holden said a lightning strike was 
responsible for a fire early Thursday morning that de-
stroyed her seasonal home on Great Wass Island. Pelli-
grini said lightning struck a tree and dug a trench through 
the soil as it traveled to the home. “It’s a total loss,” she 
said, including many pieces of stained glass that she had 
created. “The only thing that survived was the captain’s 
bell on the deck.” Pelligrini was insured and said she will 
rebuild the home, which was built in 2006 overlooking the 
sea at Carver Industry Road.”
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Recently Leeds Fire Department purchased a 1995 In-
ternational top mounted pumper from Mt. Desert Isle. 
It has a 1500 gal. pump on it. The department had it 
painted and put on a light tower before putting it into 
service.

Assistant Chief Dean Campbell was appointed chief of 
Minot when Chief Steve French stepped down a few 
months ago.

On May 21 and May 23 Turner Fire Department hosted 
a trainer for EVOV put on by the Maine Fire Service 
Institute.

Minot
Minot Fire has appointed Dean Campbell as their new 
Fire Chief after Chief Steve French stepped down as 
chief a couple of months ago.

Searsport
The Searsport fuel tank fire at the Irving Terminal 
on Mack point was caused by welding. The tank had 
been emptied of all fuel getting ready for maintenance 
and upgrade. The fire started on a rubber seal.  The 
tank has a capacity of 175,000 barrels of heating oil. 
Eight people were working at the terminal when the 
call came in around 4 p.m.  About 70 firefighters from 
Searsport, Prospect, Bucksport, Belfast, Morrill, North-
port, Stockton Springs, as well as Waldo emergency 
crews responded. Jim Dittmeier, Searsport Fire Chief, 
called South Portland’s Chief, Kevin Guimond, that 
a fire had broken out at one of the tanks at Irving. 
Dittmeier wanted to know if he could send the depart-
ment’s foam trailer, which is one of four in the State.  
Within minutes they were headed for Searsport. They 
used most of the foam that Seasmont had and was 
glad to get more. Guimond said it was a good learning 
experience.

Leeds-Turner
Standish accepted their new engine21 2011 e one 
rescue style pumper. 

Arrived May 13, 2011 and in service by the beginning 
of June was a 1000 gallon ploy tank - 30 gal. class A 
foam tank 30 gallon class B foam tank- Cummmin 370 
h p motor- Onam 8 k w generator- 1500 G P M hale 
omax pump- Class a foam — foam logic through the 
pump system- Class B foam — Williams around the 
pump system.

Standish

Stockholm
Stockholm FD in northern Aroostook recently pur-
chased a 1981 GMC Brigadier 6V92 Detroit Diesel 4 
speed Automatic with 6000 watt generator, 1000 gpm 
pump and 950 gallon tank. This will be their first out 
truck which will replace a 1980 Chevrolet that was 
purchased from Caribou FD for $1500 many years 
ago. They have the 1980 Chevy for sale.

Trenton
The Trenton Volunteer Fire Department has received 
a new piece of lifesaving equipment thanks to a grant 
from a foundation dedicated to providing state-of-
the-art thermal imaging cameras to fire departments 
around the nation.

The Trenton Volunteer Fire Company received a gra-
cious donation of a T320 Bullard thermal imaging 
camera from the 500 for Life Foundation and The Mc-
Farlines family. It is a contribution that was a pleasant 
surprise to TVFD members after having applied for the 
grant over two years ago. Captain Lisa Winger saw an 
article in Reader’s Digest explaining about 500 For Life 
Foundation and their mission, asked then Chief Muise 
if she could submit the grant and he agreed. Two 
years later, current Chief Richard Gray received a call 
asking some questions and that is when he received 
the word that Trenton Fire Department was going to 
the recipient of a new state-of-the-art thermal imaging 
camera, the T320 Bullard TIC.

The members are grateful to the Foundation and was 
requested to put articles in the local papers and send 
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a department patch back to the foundation.

Thank you to the 500 For Life Foundation and the gen-
erous donation from the McFarline family to make this 
possible.

Waldoboro
Waldoboro Fire Department has a new pumper Perice 
2010 Contender 1250 pump 1000 gallon water with a 
30 gallon foam tank.

Whiting
March 6, 2011

The Whiting fire department was called to a house fire 
on Route 1 in Whiting around 5:30 PM. When they 
arrived the two story house was all in flames . Ken 
Dwelley, owner of the home received burns when a 
propane stove flashed back. He was transported to 
Down East Community hospital. Fire Chief Craig Smith 
said he had fireman in the building but was forced to 
get them out due to exploding ammunition inside.

Also inside the home was propane and oxygen tanks 
that fire fighters had to be cautious of. Chief Smith 
said several cats were in the house and possibly 
perished in the fire. Dwelley had two 700 pound pigs 
next to his home that the fireman were able to save. 
The animals were taken to a farm in Dennysville to be 
cared for until Dwelley returns home.

Dwelley was later transferred to Maine Medical Center 
in Portland.

Winterport
Fire crews from Winterport responded to a report of 
a structure fire on the Keeler Road, which is just off 
Main street, on Saturday April 30. Upon arrival, heavy 
smoke was coming from a three story wood frame 
structure. Crews from Frankfort, Frankfort Village, 
Prospect, Hampden, and Stockton Springs all helped 
with the fire. The homeowner was taken to the hospi-
tal for burns to his hands and arms from trying to put 
the fire out. A kitchen grease fire is said to have been 
the cause.

On May 5, a couple on vacation were traveling on IA in 
Winterport when they noticed what appeared to be fire 
inside the windows of the Calvary Apostolic Church. 
The couple called 911 and fire crews responded to find 
the church was on fire. Upon arrival, fire crews found a 

dead person outside one of the windows of the church. 
The victim was later identified as Wilbur Strout, 20 
from Hancock. According to the Fire Marshal’s Office, 
Strout dumped flammable liquid throughout the wor-
ship area and in front of the altar and then covered 
himself in the liquid. Strout’s father was a former pas-
tor of the church. It is unclear why Strout performed 
the actions that he did. Crews from all over Waldo 
county as well as Bucksport and Bangor’s aerial trucks 
were called to assist in extinguishing the fire. The 
church is a total loss. Crews were on the scene from 
10:30 a.m. to around 7:30 that night. The fire was 
hard to extinguish, the interior was fully involved and 
there was no chance of an interior attack. Chief Tom 
Doe said the roof collapsed not long after firefighters 
got on the scene. After that there was very little that 
could be done.

On March 27, 2011 at approximately 1:30 p.m. crews 
from Winterport Fire were dispatched to a structure 
fire at the Rancourt residence located at 1 Pine View 
Drive. There were several children in the residence at 
the time as well as 4 cats who all made it out safely. 
A babysitter was watching six kids who were of vari-
ous ages at the time when a ten year old alerted the 
sitter to the fire. Mutual aid from Frankfort, Frankfort 
Village, & Monroe assisted with S.C.B.A personnel and 
water supply. The fire was extremely hard to knock 
down since it was walls and the ceilings. It took over 
two hours to get the fire knocked down. Electrical 
problems is believed to be a cause for the fire. Fire 
damage was contained to the second floor. The first 
floor did contain smoke and heavy water damage.

During the early morning hours of March 29, 2011, 
Winterport fire was dispatched to assist Frankfort 
fire with a working structure fire around 12:00 a.m. 
on Hall Lane in Frankfort. Upon arrival, heavy smoke 
and fire was coming from an attached barn. The fire 
spread into the breezeway and then eventually to the 
main house. A couple was supposedly home at the 
time but made it out safely. The fire took over 4 hours 
to knock down. There was no way to get at the fire 
where it was burning in the roof and ceilings. The only 
way to fight it was a defensive attack. Crews from 
Winterport, Frankfort, Frankfort Village, Prospect, 
Stockton Springs and Searsport assisted with mutual 
aid. No word yet on the cause of this fire.

Two people were taken to the hospital with non life 
threatening injuries from a motor vehicle crash on 
Route IA in Winterport on the evening of May 9. Short-
ly after 6 p.m., a Mustang being driven by a single 
male operator lost control and crossed into the path of 
a GMC Yukon, causing the Yukon to T-Bone the Mus-
tang in the passenger side door. Both vehicles were 
totaled. The Yukon was being operated by a person 
visiting from out of state. A younger child was in the 
Yukon. but was unharmed. The child was taken by im-
mediate family members who came to the scene. The 
mother was transported to the hospital. Traffic was 
down to one lane until the vehicles were removed.
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Sponsored by: The Consolidated Fire Fighters of Waterville 
7 College Avenue, Waterville, Maine  04901 

   (207) 314-2703 FAX (207) 872-1480 

Lt. Scott A Holst 
2011 Waterville Fire Fighters Convention and 9/11 Memorial Chairman 
 
 

  The Consolidated Fire Fighters of Waterville is extremely pleased to be the host of the 
48th Annual Maine State Federation of Fire Fighters Convention on September 9-11, 2011. What bet-
ter way for our community to pay tribute to the victims of 9/11 attacks, than to celebrate it with the 
men and women throughout the great State of Maine who dedicate themselves to the service of oth-
ers? We take pride in the job we do for the citizens we serve, we also take pride in the departments we 
represent.  

 
We have been working diligently to make this year’s convention one of the most memorable. 

We will continue with tradition by having a large parade, having nearly 80 vendors for you to visit, 
and the annual banquet followed by a spectacular show.  

 
 To honor the men and women of the fire service, military, emergency medical service and law 
enforcement we have put together a special memorial service. Please make plans on joining us in hav-
ing a respectable memorial service. The Dunlap Highland Pipe Band, guest speakers, Prayers and song 
will highlight this years Memorial Service.  
 
 Following the memorial service will be the traditional banquet and this years banquet we are 
pleased to bring in Chief Eddie Buchanan form Hanover, Virginia as our motivational guest speaker. 
Seating for 600 guest will be served by our local Restaurant and Caterer, Eric’s. His crew will be pre-
paring a very delicious and enjoyable meal.   
 
 We are pleased to announce Adam Ferrara of the FX series Rescue Me, will be attending this 
years Convention. Adam is not only an accomplished actor but a very successful comedian as well. 
Adam will perform a stand up routine for us following the Saturday evening banquet. Once the com-
edy act concludes we have secured an extremely well known central Maine band to provide live music 
well into the night. If you have never seen Fallen Angel perform you are in for treat. The band has a 
huge following and sells out at nearly every time they perform. For the “Master of Ceremonies” we 
like you to welcome Sarah Long from Channel 13 News. Sarah will also be one of our judges for the 
parade. Tickets for the banquet and entertainment are limited so secure yours early. I have had re-
ceived questions on our prices for the Banquet and Entertainment and all I can say is, Waterville does 
not have a site for all activities to be under one roof and the two places that we are holding our events 
from, comes at a cost. The economy is no help to us and we have to pay a high price for these two lo-
cations. I hope you will all understand and not let it be a deterrent for a fun, enjoyable and memorable  
time.   
 
 All events being held that weekend will be held at the Alfond Youth Center on North Street in 
Waterville and are opened to the public. Vendors will be open: Friday 10am-6pm, Saturday 8am-4pm, 
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and Sunday 8am-2pm. Many events are planned for throughout the day at the Alfond Youth 
center. One event, a Military Blackhawk rescue demonstration will be the feature event.  
 
 The Memorial Service, Banquet and the Evening Entertainment will be held at the 
Champions Fitness Club and the public is also invited to join in. Tickets for the Banquet and 
Entertainment show will be available in May. The Memorial Service is free and all those wish-
ing to attend are encouraged to bring a flower to be placed on the emergency apparatus vehicles 
that will be display at the front entrance.  
 
Our two websites: www.waterville fire .com and 
http://2011watervilleconvention.homestead.com/2011watervilleconvention.html will have peri-
odic updates, and you will find forms that can be printed so you can help be a special part of 
this years convention if you choose to do so, please visit often. The 2011 Convention can also 
be found on Facebook. 
 
 If you or anyone you may know that would like to be a Vendor or Advertiser, please call 
me and I will work with whoever to see that they get a spot in our special convention. This goes 
for any Fire, Police, Ambulance service or a Civilian off the street. Our Convention is open to 
everyone!  
 

 

These photos are from a plane crash that happened on Sunday night, April 10, 2011. The call came in at 1805. I 
was the first fire officer on scene. The house was fully involved. The home owners were not home, as they were 
at a family member’s house for supper. The only person killed was the pilot. Fire units from Biddeford, Saco, and 
Goodwina Mills responded to the scene with Arundel, Kennebunk and Scarborough providing coverage.  Submit-
ted by: Jim Howard, VP, York North.

Biddeford Plane Crash
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Freeport because they thought it was a welcome home 
ceremony for a military unit. When they learned about 
the beams and the planned memorial, they stayed to 
support the effort. “I think it’s awesome,” Sean Hager-
ty said.

He said he has followed the efforts of the Freeport Flag 
Ladies in the news. The women who have appeared on 
Main Street every Tuesday since the terrorist attacks 
to wave the Stars and Stripes were recognized dur-
ing Saturday’s ceremony for helping to bring the steel 
beams to Maine.

From the Ruins cont’d
Among the guest speakers, U.S. Sen. Olympia Snowe, 
R-Maine, said the “mammoth beam” holds so much 
meaning, and the fact that Freeport was selected to 
receive the steel, was “indescribable.”

“There are finite pieces of steel available,” she said, far 
fewer than can meet similar requests by municipali-
ties.

Staff Writer Emma Bouthillette can be contacted at 
791-6325 or at ebouthillette@pressherald.com
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 Saturday
 September 10th, 2011

 at

 Champions Fitness Center
 Waterville, Maine

 Adam Ferrara stars as Chief Needles 
 Nelson on the FX hit series, “Rescue Me”

 Appearing Live 
 and In Person!

 Doors Open at
  8:00 p.m.

 Show Time at 9:00 p.m.

 Available at the Waterville 
 Fire Department or at 

 www.watervillefire.com

 Tickets go on sale 

 May 1st, 2011 

 Comedy & Rock Show Sponsored by:

 Consolidated Fire Fighters 
 of Waterville

 September 
 9th, 10th, & 11th, 

 2011

 $25.00

 Visit our website for 
 a schedule of events.

 www.watervillefire.com
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